






















8/10/2020 Mail - Enn Dean - Outlook 

pool (hardly an ecologically aware action), and yet we can't replace c1 tall-ish, skinny conifer with another ornamental or with a small water feature 
We consider this situation laughable, absurd Our friends and neighbours, your constituents, agree with us We hope that you do too and that you are able to use your discretion to grant a permit to replace the tree 
within a very short period of time so that we can proceed with our work on enhancing our front garden 
With respect, we would like you to consider adding in Part 5 (Permit Exemptions) of the tree by-law the following: "!I) any tree the base of which is within two metres of a foundation wall of a building" 
Thanks for hearing us out, We really hope you are willing to move quickly on this. 
Mike and Judy Fox 
6 Balmoral Drive, NOTL 
905 937-2439 

···-······ Forwarded message ---------

From: Mike and Judy Fox <!llaDQjfgx@g�> 
Date: Sat, 1 Aug 2020 at 16:16 
Subject: Appeal Re: Denial of a permit to replace an ornamental tree at 6 Bal moral Drive, Niagara-on-the-Lake, LOS lJO 

To: Erin Dean <Erin deao@neU com> 

Hello Erin, 
Please find below our appeal to Council for the denial of our permit to replace an ornamental tree with another. 
We are sendin8 an advanced copy, with additional commentary, to Councilors in hopes of expediting the process and hope you can assist us in this. 
The attached photograph i5 part of the .appeal 
Thanks, 
Mike and Judy Fox 
905 937-2439 




